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Please reduce the "LOAD" to the Willamette, especially with the more and more dry 

years, there will be very little water in the river which will make the wave problem 

worse. 

Please move heavy boating to the lower river or the Columbia, they are much more 

suitable than upriver. And big power boats ARE not suitable next to swimmers, 

paddlers ... 

 

Manfred, Newberg resident 

 


